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Recent PEG / EG Boiler Supply Tapping ChangesRecent PEG / EG Boiler Supply Tapping Changes
 

Weil-McLain originally implemented a rolling change on October 17,
2018 to eliminate the optional right end section supply tapping (3”) on
EG block assemblies and PEG steam gas boilers. The first PEG boiler serial
number was CP7705589. 

Due to customer requests for supply piping options (desire to install two
risers for sizes PEG/EG 40-50), Weil-McLain will revert to the prior process
that provides the 3” supply tapping in the right end section of all the
EG block assemblies and PEG boilers. Our Eden facility will begin
assembly and start shipping to distributors in February.

Weil-McLain’s current design of PEG/EG boilers provide better heating
operation than older models, and only require one riser. For steam
applications, the boiler manual instructs to install the supply pipe on
the same end section as the controls. PEG boiler controls are on the left
end section, packaged as such. The current EG block assemblies and
PEG boilers in your stock can be (and are recommended to be)
installed utilizing the one existing left end section supply tapping.

If you have any general questions, please contact your local Weil-
McLain sales representative.

If you have any technical questions, please call our Weil-McLain
Technical Services Department at 1-800-654-2109 1-800-654-2109 (option 2), or email
wmtechnicalservices@weil-mclain.com
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